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Congratulation on the  
Green Power Denmark election.

We, at Resolux Group, are thrilled to announce that our CEO, Mads-Ole Astrupgaard, 
has been appointed as the Vice Chair of the board at Green Power Denmark.  
 
This prestigious position highlights his dedication to sustainability and innovation 
within the energy sector. 

Congratulations, Mads-Ole! We are proud to have our leadership represented in  
such a significant role, and we look forward to supporting your efforts in driving  
the green transition within the Danish energy sector.

Read more on Green Power Denmarks´ website here.
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https://greenpowerdenmark.dk/nyheder/hver-fjerde-green-power-denmarks-bestyrelse-er-nyvalgt

